Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

As you may be aware, students will begin studying their core text, 'A Christmas Carol', which forms part of their
English Literature GCSE study, in January. Students will be required to remember plot points and quotations.
This will be difficult to do at home without copies of the text. As a result, we strongly suggest that students
purchase their own personal copy of the play. This will also allow them to use and annotate the text in lessons.

As an educational body, we receive significant discounts meaning that we can obtain texts much cheaper than
high-street and online retailers. CGP (our text provider) are currently offering a great price on these texts.
Should you wish, you can buy a copy of the text through the school. The price, including school discount, is as
follows:

Full Text Price
'A Christmas Carol' - full text £2.50 (retail price £5.50)

If you wish to purchase a copy of the text for your child, please do so via ParentPay by Wednesday 13th
December 2023 to allow us to place the order before the end of the term.

Once books are delivered to the school, your children will be informed that they can collect their copies.

Thank you for your support and should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s
English teacher.

Best wishes,

Mrs K. Brookes
Head of English



